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Rebecca Murray

To:
Subject: LGOIMA  request re Cr Vandervis

Kia ora  
 
I write in response to your email of 2 August asking how much ratepayers money has been spent on the issue 
regarding the Code of Conduct. 
 
The costs of the Code of Conduct investigation considered on 31 July 2024 is $11,680.  To date no legal costs have 
been incurred. 
 
I am unable to say how much, if any more, may be spent as the matter still has to be concluded.    
 
Clare Sullivan 
Manager Governance  
Dunedin City Council  
 




